
 

MENTORING THE MENTOR PROGRAMME- CYBER SAFETY AND SECURITY 

 

Date: 23rd June 2025 

Venue: ITL Public School 

 

ITL Public School proudly hosted the CBSE Sankalp Sahodaya ‘Mentoring the Mentor Programme’ 3.0, with 

a focus on STEM-led education. 

As part of this transformative initiative, a Capacity Building Workshop on “Cyber Safety and Security” was 

conducted on Monday, 23rd June 2025, exclusively for the teaching faculty. 

The session was thoughtfully designed to empower educators with the knowledge, skills, and strategies needed 

to navigate the digital world safely and responsibly. It aimed to raise awareness about the multitude of online 

threats that exist today, while equipping participants with practical approaches to safeguard their personal 

information and maintain digital hygiene. 

The workshop was led by two distinguished resource persons - Dr. Naveen Gupta, a renowned educator and 

thought leader in the field of Computer Science, and Ms. Poonam Kumar Mendiratta, Principal of The 

Manthan School, Greater Noida. 

They guided the participants through various dimensions of cyber safety, including understanding threats such 

as phishing, malware, identity theft, cyberbullying, online scams, and plagiarism. The importance of managing 

privacy settings on social media, adopting best practices for creating strong passwords, and practicing 

appropriate online behaviour or netiquette in today’s connected world was also emphasised. 

The workshop concluded with a powerful takeaway for all attendees: Cyber safety is a shared responsibility - 

one that requires awareness, vigilance, and a commitment to responsible digital citizenship. 

 

#STEMLedEducation 

#MentorsForChange 

#CyberSafety 

#CBSEMentoringTheMentor 

#EmpoweringEducators 

 

 

 



   
 

 
 

 
 


